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Subject: Communication from Joanne Takerian requesting the reinstallation of a "No Parking" sign in
the front east side of Gales Manufacturing Corporation, 1541 Owen Avenue.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-18-17: Recommends that No Parking
restrictions in front of the east side of Gales Manufacturing corporation, 1541 Owen Avenue, be re-
installed.

Further recommends that the cost associated with re-installation be charged to the requester.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in an installation cost of $100.00 and an
annual maintenance cost of $40.00.
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